
  

  

 

August Newsletter 

 

In this month's newsletter: 

• Congratulation to Neil Hoskin on becoming a Trustee for Royal Mencap 

• A successful summer Holiday Club  

• A roundup of August's adult activities 

• Save the Date  

o 6th September - Hertsmere's Learning Disability Forum on Healthy Eating 

o 13th September - Members lunch at The Hart & Spool 

• Hertsmere Mencap's Annual Golf Day 2023 (28th September) 

 

 

 

Hertsmere Mencap news 

 



 

 

Congratulations to Neil who has been appointed Trustee for Royal Mencap. As a 

Trustee, Neil will help decide how Mencap is run and will learn new skills along the 

way.  Well done Neil, we are all very proud of you and enjoy this exciting adventure.  

 

Summer Holiday Club 

 

Summer 2023 Holiday Club was packed with music, dance, tennis, creative & messy play 

experiences and lots of fun and laughter. Our excursions were very popular with the children. 

  

Everyone enjoyed themselves and we are grateful to our staff (old and new) and volunteers for 

their time and hard work. The children make it so worthwhile and memorable. 

 

We will soon be planning our Easter Holiday Club and look forward to seeing the children and 

the staff again 

 



 

If you would like information on our holiday club, please contact Susannah on: 

clubadmin@hertsmeremencap.org.uk /  07727 339066 

 

  

 

  

 

 

Save the Date 

 



 

 

Please join us for Hertsmere's Learning Disability Forum on Wednesday 6th September. To 

confirm your spot please RSVP to Karen on hdcomm@hertsmeremencap.org.uk  

 

 

A round up of August's activities 

 

 

  

We have enjoyed creating summer and sea themed pictures using colour by numbers and we 

have started working on intricate canvases at our Art sessions. 

 



 

Thank you to Learning Disability Nurse, Barbie and her team along with PC Haughton who 

presented a very interactive and interesting talk on Building Positive Relationships. 

   

 

  

 

We took over the Hart & Spool for an enjoyable member lunch, our next one is planned for 

Wednesday 13th September. Contact Adam on development@hertsmeremencap.org.uk if you 

would like to attend. 

 

It's been an exciting month at Dance Aerobics dancing to an array of tunes including summer 

songs and Boy bands v Girl bands songs.  

 

 

 

 

Our evening activity members have enjoyed a range of activities including card bingo, quiz night 

and cookie making.  



 

We have lots more photos of our activities on our Facebook page which you can visit here or 

Instagram page here.  

 

 

Volunteer opportunity 

 

  

 

 

Hertsmere Mencap Golf Day 2023 

Thursday 28th September 

 

On Thursday 28th September we are holding our Annual Golf Day at Hartsbourne Golf Club.  This 

is our biggest fundraising event, enabling us to provide funding for our activities. 

 

If you are a golfer or you know any keen golfers interested in taking part, or you are interested in 

sponsoring part of out day, please click here for more information or contact Karen on 

hdcomm@hertsmeremencap.org.uk 

 

https://www.facebook.com/HertsmereMencap
https://www.instagram.com/hertsmeremencap/
https://www.hertsmeremencap.org.uk/golf-day-2021/


 

 

   

 

To read the latest interviews by our Mencap Reporters, click here 

 

If you would like to join Hertsmere Mencap’s team of reporters and become a 

reporter, please let Karen know on 07938 722 619 / 

hdcomm@hertsmeremencap.org.uk  

 

  

Diary Dates 

 

Wednesday 6th September 

Hertsmere Learning Disability Forum on Healthy Eating 

 

Wednesday 13th September - Members lunch at the Hart & Spool 

please email - development@hertsmeremencap.org.uk 

to book your place 

https://www.hertsmeremencap.org.uk/category/interviews/
mailto:hdcomm@hertsmeremencap.org.uk


 

 

Thursday 28th September 

Hertsmere Mencap's Annual Golf Day 

 

Sunday 15th October 

North London Rotary Disability Games 

 

Wednesday 6th December 

Hertsmere Learning Disability Forum 

 

Wednesday 13th December 

Coffee morning trip to the Panto at the Radlett Centre 

 

Saturday 16th December (6.30pm - 10pm) 

Hertsmere Mencap's 2023 Christmas party at Allum Hall, WD6 

 

Friday 29th December 

Holiday Club trip to the Panto at the Radlett Centre 

 

 

If you no longer wish to receive our Newsletters please click  here  or 

by email click here. 

 

  

  

 

mailto:HdComm@hertsmeremencap.org.uk?subject=No%20more%20Newsletters&body=please%20update%20the%20CRM%20so%20that%20I%20don't%20receive%20any%20more%20Newsletters
http://HdComm@hertsmeremencap.org.uk

